
This week on the course  

Monday 8th July  
  

The week began with the mowing of the greens, aprons and the first cut of semi rough, also the 

mowing of the fairways began.  The bunkers were fully raked and the pin positions were 

changed. 

  

Tuesday 9th July  
  

Today the greens and tees were mown, the fairways were completed and the mowing of the semi 

rough began.  The bunkers were checked and the bins around the course were emptied and the 

ball washers topped up.  It was noted that two of the old sprinklers around the 1oth green were 

no longer working so we replaced them with two new ones.  the area around the 1st tee and club 

house was cut and tidied up. 

  

Wednesday 10th July  
  

The greens were cut, bunkers raked and pin positions were moved ready for the 

competition.  over the wet period some holes had appeared in the path at the 15th, these were 

topped up using red track.  The cutting of the semi rough was continued and the practice area 

was cut with the tee area being dressed out with sand and grass seed afterwards. 

  

Thursday 11th July   
  

The greens and the aprons were cut, bunkers were checked and the tee markers were moved 

positions.  The semi rough cutting was completed and the cutting of the fairways began ready for 

the weekend. 

  

Friday 12th July   
  

The greens and the tees were cut, bunkers were fully raked and tee markers were changed.  The 

cutting of the fairways was completed and the 1st cut of semi rough was also done. 

  

 


